


Besides, the increase has been decided in an arbitrary way without consultation of the competent
supervisory body, in violation of relevant articles of the Civilian Personnel Regulations, and is not
supported by convincing financial arguments.

The ASG for Executive Management confirmed that “the increase will only be applied to those retirees
under the bridging cover system (i.e.those not having reached the 65 years or the 25 years of service
limit).

The AWC message was wrongly sent to all retirees” and the premium increase had to be rushed through
at AWC's specific request. He will provide the CNRCSA with additional information.

In the meanwhile, the CNRCSA will issue a Newsletter dealing with this and other issues of concern to
retirees. It is also seeking legal advice on a possible complaint which could be filed against the premium
increase.

Billy RODEN,
ARO Executive Secretary

In poche parole I' Assistente del Segretario generale della NATO per I'executive management precisa che
la comunicazione riguarda unicamente le persone aderenti al “bridging cover system” (i membri che
hanno lasciato I'organizzazione prima di 65 anni o senza avere 25 anni di anzianita di servizio ) e che é
stata inviata per errore a tutti i pensionati. In conclusione si puo dimenticare.

Read More



https://www.isaclantici.it/wordpress/lettera-da-allianz/

